
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
   

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

LANCASHIRE DANCE FINAL 

Congratulations to our Dance Team who represented Preston at the 

County Dance Final this week. Our children had the opportunity to 

rehearse at Whittaker’s Dance Studio before a technical rehearsal and 

evening performance on Europe’s largest stage: Blackpool’s Opera 

House. It was a fantastic evening with such a high standard of dance 

showcased by 14 Lancashire districts. We came in 4th place with a 

‘Judge’s Favourite Award’ presented by Break Dancer Lee Crowley. 

Well done to our dancers, who told such a powerful ‘Breaking 

Boundaries’ story through Dance. Thank you to all our family members 

who came along to support Sherwood. We are Sherwood! Please click 

here to view our children’s dance. 

YEAR 6 MAYPOLE DANCING 

Thank you to our Year 6 children who danced around the Maypole this 

week for residents of Sherwood Lodge. Your dancing and smiles had a 

huge impact on visitors and residents. 
 

YEAR 5 INTER-SCHOOL SPORTS 

Our Year 5 children all participated in an Inter-School competitive 

sporting event this week. The children competed in a range of athletic 

events – sprints, throwing and speed events. Congratulations Year 5 – 

we achieved first place in three events! 

PNE PENALTIES 

Thank you to our Year 6 children who represented Sherwood in the PNE 

penalties final on Monday evening. It was 3rd place for Sherwood – 

well done Y6!  

EACH OF US UNIQUE 

Our Year 3 children worked alongside Angie Thompson this week to 

start their ‘I am…’ artwork. Angie supported the children with the 

development of their drawing and portraiture skills. The children used 

their poetry written last term as a reference and also took inspiration 

from our ‘I am…’ gallery in the hall. Well done Year 3! 

PARENT CONSULTATION FORMS 

We currently have two consultation forms available through School 

Spider. Please kindly share your views with us. Thank you! 

• Y2-Y4 Outdoor and Adventurous Activity/Residential 

consultation 

• Asthma Policy consultation for pupils on our asthma register  
 

Finally, good luck to our Girls’ Football team who compete in the Dick 

Kerr Cup final at Deepdale on Monday afternoon. Our Netball Team 

also have their two final fixtures next week – go for it Y6! 
 

What an exceptional week! I hope you have a wonderful long 

weekend! Kindest regards, Mrs J Lumb 

 

 

 

 
We are Sherwood. Each of us unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel together. 

 

Sherwood Primary School    
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We are Sherwood. Each of us unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel together. 

 

KEY INFORMATION 

Please click here to view our calendar for next week and here to 

visit our Curriculum gallery. There’s been lots of teamwork and 

problem solving across the curriculum this week! (Pictured here). 

 

May is already here! Key dates for June and July are now also 

filling up on the calendar – please use the navigation arrows on 

our calendar to look ahead for Sports Days, our Leavers’ 

Assembly and Performances. Thank you! 

 

Details of your child’s curriculum for the Summer Term are 

available here.  

PTA MEETING 

Our PTA meeting is taking place on Tuesday 7th May at 7.30pm. 

Please click here to join the meeting. We will be planning events 

for the Summer Term to provide family fun and boost our 

fundraising efforts. Please join us to get involved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 28TH 

MAY –31ST MAY 

9am - 3.30pm  

(Drop off from 8.45am) 
THIS COURSE IS ONLY AVAILABLE TO PUPILS FROM 

SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 1 DAY £20 - 2 DAYS £35 - 3 DAYS £45 - 

4 DAYS £55 - 5 DAYS £60 

Bookings by FRIDAY 24TH MAY 

Please collect a form from the School Office or request a 

copy by emailing: admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 
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